
 
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council of 26 June 2003 

6. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE 
 
 6.1 Report of Sumner Traffic Working Party Meeting Held on 13 May 2003 
 
  The Board received the information. 
 
 6.2 McCormacks Bay Reserve – Daffodil Bulb Planting 
 
  The Board decided to write to the Mt Pleasant Community and Ratepayer’s Association (Inc) 

commending the Association on its initiative. 
 
 6.3 Deputy Representatives Zone 5 – Mike Mora 
 
  The Board received the information.   
 
 6.4 Community Boards’ Executive Committee May 2003 Report 
 
  The Board received the information. 
 
 Other decisions made by the Board are set out in clause 20 (Part C) of this report. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


